
 
City of Milford, Connecticut 

 
 
TO:  Flood & Erosion Control Board 
 
FROM: Michael Zabinski, Chairman 
 
DATE: October 30, 2014 
 
SUBJECT: NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 
  FLOOD & EROSION CONTROL BOARD 
 
 
 
 
The Flood & Erosion Control Board Special Meeting and Site Walk scheduled 

for Saturday, November 1, 2014 has been CANCELLED

 

. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
cc: Mayor Benjamin G. Blake 
 City Clerk 
 Gary Wassmer, City Engineer 
 Chris Saley, Public Works Director 
 Judy Keeler, MIS Department 

 
 
 
 


